
 

January 24, 2018 

 

 

 

Donna Hicks 

Purchasing Specialist 

City of Margate 

5790 Margate Blvd. 

Margate, FL  33063 

dhicks@margatefl.com 

 

RE:  MCRA 2018-01 Colonial Drive Bid Submissions 

 

 

Dear Ms. Hicks: 

 

The City of Margate Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) received and opened bids for 

the above-referenced project on December 11, 2017. A total of four (4) bids were read out loud. 

The apparent low bidder is Anjed Group, Inc. with a grand total bid amount of $135,483.43.  

The other bids received were from Florida Blacktop, Inc. with a bid for $181,786.83, Stanford 

Construction Corp. with a bid for $168,876.91 and PE Engineering Services, LLC with a bid for 

$195,208.50. 

 

We reviewed the bid packages and based on the information provided, schedule of items 

prices, recommend Anjed Group, Inc., the lowest bidder. Additionally, we received an email 

confirmation as to the accuracy of the unit prices contained in their bid.  

 

The Florida Department of Business and Professional Regulation website shows that Anjed 

Group, Inc. has an active license without any listed license complaints. The bid documents were 

signed by a representative that was authorized by the registered agent listed for the firm on The 

Florida Division of Corporations website.  

 

I was able to reach two of the referenced contacts provided by Anjed Group; a private 

developer and the City of Ft. Lauderdale and both gave this contractor a favorable review. 

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 954-788-3400. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Alfonso Orellana 

Sr. Project Manager 

 

Keith and Associates, Inc.  

 

 


